
   Star of the 

week 

Connie 

Happy Birthday 

to  

Toby  
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Next week – 

     Whose footprints 

African 

Animals 

 

 

 Dates to remember:  

 

Monday 19th February 

Term 4 begins. 

 

18th – 22nd March 

Sponsored Bunny Hop 

 

Friday 22nd March  

End of term 4 

 

Monday 8th April 

Term 5 begins 

 

     If your child is poorly, 

please. 

    DO NOT bring them to 

session. 

 We have really enjoyed our topic of Minibeasts this week – we even 

learnt some Makaton signs. We have used string and paint to create a 

worm picture. Pre-school children made a caterpillar and butterfly peg 

puppet. We have used the magnifying glasses to help us look closely at 

the mini beasts. We even had a wormery with real worms! The children 

were fascinated to see the trails left in the soil from where the worms 

had moved around. Some children chose to create their own caterpillar 

by drawing lots of circles in a line. We also enjoyed singing along to 

some minibeasts rhymes – Incy Wincy Spider, There’s a Worm at the 

Bottom of my Garden, plus others, and we loved dancing along to the 

wiggly woo song – great job everyone.  

For Maths Champion this week we have focused on subitising up to 5 – 

recognising how many without the need to count. 

For My Happy Mind we have used our ears to identify what we can 

hear. 

In addition, we have spent time outside where we particularly enjoyed 

splashing in the puddles! 

Please remember to park responsibility and respectfully for                                           

All of our children and our neighbours. 
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